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Proposition 65 Statement 
 

 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 
1986, commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65), as it relates to products produced by Mamma 
Chia.  
 
To the best of our knowledge, Mamma Chia products comply with applicable standards as regulated 
under state and federal food safety laws and are otherwise in compliance with Prop 65. 
 
Please be assured that Mamma Chia does not intentionally add or expose any Prop 65-listed chemicals, 
including heavy metals, to its products.  
 
We have worked with our supply chain partners to ensure the purchase of raw materials that meet 
Prop 65 standards. Should any of Mamma Chia products in the future become subject to the warning 
requirement of Prop 65, affected products will comply with the regulations. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


